
From: Ian Thomson 
Sent: Thursday, July 3, 2025 7:31 AM 
To: northinfo 
Subject: Attn Marlis McCargar 
Attachments: Islands Trust 250703.doc 
 
Re: PL-TUP-2025-0114 (Hornby Island) 
 
Please see my letter of support for this application attached to this email. 
 
Regards 
 
Ian Thomson 
 
--  
Ian Thomson 
Principal - Shinglespit Consultants Inc. 
Co-Founder/Advisor - On Common Ground Consultants Inc. 



IAN THOMSON 

 
Islands Trust 
700 North Road Gabriola Island 
BC, V0R 1X3 
 
Attn: Marlis McCargar, Island Planner 
 

03 July, 2025 
 
 
Dear Island Planner 
 

Re: PU-YUP-2025-0114 (Hornby Island) 
 
I write to state my full support for the application for a Temporary Use Permit that would allow 
temporary events to take place on the land identified in the application. 
 
I further encourage the Island Trustees for Hornby Island to approve this application at the 
meeting scheduled for July 4, 2025. 
 
Yours truly. 

 
Ian Thomson 


